&
SIS Seoul International School

April 7,2021

Distance Learning Thursday, April 8th

Dear Parents,

Regretfully, we will be conducting distance learning tomorrow, Thursday, due to one of
our Middle School students having been in close contact with infected family members
within their household.

Once again, we will remind all parents that when a member of their household has

had a COVID test, the school must be informed and the student must stay away from
school until the test is known to be negative. Once more, a student has been sent to

school before the result of a family member having been tested is known. Such
thoughtless actions jeopardize everyone in the school.

We need the cooperation of all of the community to maintain a safe environment for our
students, teachers and staff.

And so, in keeping with our cautious approach, there will be no on campus learning
tomorrow. Once the result of the COVID test is known, sometime tomorrow we will let you
know of it right away.

All Middle School after-school activities are cancelled for today.

We hope to return to on campus learning again on Friday. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Flinekond (fspie

Michael Colaianni
Head of School

Seoul International School
Songpa P.O. Box 47,

Seoul, Republic of Korea 05661
www.siskorea.org
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Michael Colaianni
Head of School
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